REFLECTIONS ON SACRED ENCOUNTERS:

THE HEART OF FRANCISCAN EDUCATION
SR. MARY BETH INGHAM, CSJ

How does our vocation as educators in a Franciscan university challenge us
to offer hope in the midst of the pandemic and racial unrest?

In her short 6-page article, Sr. Mary Beth reflects: It is in our educational practice that we encounter the world as the locus of beauty and goodness,
the place where we discover the unique individuals that we are, the place where we encounter the divine in our lives and the lives of others.
Our vocation (is) to recognize and promote the dignity, the development and the integration of each student, each person, as one of inestimable
value given by God.

During our time together we will explore how we as a university community
can more intentionally “build up” a culture of sacred encounter
and encourage our students to do the same, especially in light of racial justice.
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REGISTER AT MCCARTHM@NEUMANN.EDU BY SEPTEMBER 17, 2020.

YOU WILL RECEIVE A PDF OF THE ARTICLE WHEN YOU REGISTER.
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